862 S. Zelta Court

Wichita, Kansas 67207

(316) 685-7839

February 19, 2019

Subject: Written testimony submitted in OPPOSITION to HB# 2238

To: House Local Government Committee Chair and Members

Several questions need to be answered before you pass this bad
legislative attempt into law.

How will this bill affect the freedom to farm act already in place to
protect farmers?

Does this bill supersede the trespass laws and attorney general opinions
of record?

Note the zone code does not apply to farms so why should this?

What are the consequences of the potential abuse on farmers that the
passage of this bill could create?

Why the haste to pass legislation that has not been thought out?

Sincerely yours,

Max Weddle




